Patient Participation Group Meeting 

Wednesday 6 December 2017 at 5.00 pm.
Meeting Room (?)  Willesden Centre for Health & Care.
Agenda
1. Minutes from meeting on 20 September 2017 for approval.

2. Report on Burnley Medical Practice services for patients by Deputy Senior Manager Mr Faraz Ali including news of re-location of the practice to a larger ground floor suite of rooms at Willesden Centre for Health and Care, and staff changes.  

3. Report on Care Quality Commission November 2017 inspection of Burnley Medical Practice:  Peter Latham.
4. Patient concerns over deterioration in practice delay before GP appointments in summer 2017.  Report on interim audit of 'Hub' referrals.  Current situation.  Report by Mr Faraz Ali.

5. Practice experience with Brent Referrals Optimisation Service including return or amendment of referrals, and delays with referrals.  Report on internal audit.  Reports by Mr Faraz Ali and Doctor Mahyar Noursadeghi (Dr 'Babs').

6. Proposals by Brent CCG to change the 9 'GP Access Hubs' and the Wembley 'walk-in' centre'.  Report by Peter Latham.

7. Practice Website improvements.

8. Proposals to develop PPG meetings:  Self-Care talks by GPs ?

9. Confusing 'GP at hand' website.

10.   PPG meeting dates for 2018

11.   Any other Business.

12.   Date of Next meeting: Wednesday 7 March 2018 at 5.00 pm
